EMPLOYEE DEFERRED COMPENSATION ADMINISTRATION
ANALYST: MELISSA BAILEY

	
	
	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2021-2022 Revised Budget
	
	$704,195
	
	$696,195
	
	2.0
	
	0.0

	2023-2024 Base Budget Adjust.
	
	$117,213
	
	($29,059)
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2023-2024 Decision Packages
	
	$191,688
	
	$228,840
	
	0.0 
	
	0.0 

	2023-2024 Proposed Budget
	
	$1,014,000
	
	$896,000
	
	2.0
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium
	
	44.0%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium
	
	27.2%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: Fees charged to employees through their investments in the deferred compensation plan.  

	Base Budget Assumptions: (1) 4.0% GWI for 2023; (2) 4.0% GWI for 2024; 
(3) Annualization of supplemental changes 



DESCRIPTION

Employee Deferred Compensation Administration, managed by the Department of Human Resources (DHR), supports the operations of the King County Employees Deferred Compensation Board (the Board).[footnoteRef:1] This appropriation unit is funded by fees charged to employees through their investments in the deferred compensation plan. The other appropriation units within DHR include Employee Benefits, Human Resources Management, and Safety and Claims Management.   [1:  In November 2021, the Council created the Deferred Compensation fund to be managed by the Department of Human Resources (via Ordinance 19350). Previously, the operational costs of the Board were managed within a subfund of the Department of Executive Services.  
] 


SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

The proposed increase to the Employee Deferred Compensation Administration appropriation is largely due to biannualizing the FTE added in the 2022 1st Omnibus (Ordinance 19479). It is also inclusive of $192,000 in central rate adjustments.

The fund balance is sufficient this biennium to account for proposed expenditures exceeding anticipated revenue; however, the financial plan shows this is unsustainable in the long term. The ending fund balance, as indicated in the transmitted fund financial plan, continues to decrease, and ultimately results in a shortfall in the 2027-2028 biennium. According to Executive staff, the Board closely monitors this fund and will continue to assess any changes needed to support the fund including analyzing whether a fee increase is needed to ensure stability.


KEY ISSUES

Staff have not identified any issues for this budget.   




